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The S4S project, now in its third phase, 
has introduced a blended course (a mix 
of online training with interactive 
webinars replacing traditional face-to- 
face sessions and distance learning) 
aimed at high school teachers, with the 
goal of redefining post-pandemic 
education from a leadership perspective. 

The main objective was to equip 
educators with the skills necessary to 
lead the transition from remote to in- 
person learning, in line with the evolving 
educational needs. Structured in 
modules, each with specific learning 
objectives, the course offered a 
comprehensive framework that included 

theoretical foundations, practical 
exercises, reflective practices, and 
continuous leadership development 
opportunities. 

 

Read more: 
bit.ly/s4s-corsoblended 

 

 
 

The 20 teachers drew from their 
classroom experiences to solve a complex 
scenario assigned to them. Depending on 

the various real-life cases they had faced 
in their careers, each had to solve the 
situation according to their own insights. 

Read more: 
bit.ly/3SDtyEN 

 

 
 

LET represents the main outcome of WP4, 
offering a scalable and adaptable solution 
to enhance teachers' leadership skills and 

promote positive change within 
educational environments. 

Read more: 
bit.ly/risultatiwp4 

The experience of teachers in the blended course 

The results of the WP4 work package 
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 A brief preview of WP5  
 

S4S is working on work package 
number 5, which involves the 
creation of an electronic manual of 
best practices to be adopted, 
resulting from the experiments 
carried out by all the project 

partners. WP5 represents an Online 
Collection of Best Practices (an 80- 
page electronic manual, accessible 
from mobile devices with a secure 
and universally readable font), a 
result of the activities carried out 

during the training period. This 
project outcome is led by 
Folkuniversitetet, thanks to its high 
expertise in this field. 
Read More 
bit.ly/4d0U03n 

 
 S4S è anche social  

 

 The School 4 the Schools is also launching on 
social media. Here are the references to follow 
it: facebook.com/school4theschools

 instagram.com/school4theschools

 pinterest.it/school4theschools/
 linkedin.com/company/school4theschools

You can also subscribe to the newsletter to stay 
updated on S4S developments:  
https://s4s.erasmus.site/newsletter/ 
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